

Newsletter





Aintree- November 2021 General News



St Giles Church, Aintree Lane, Aintree Village, L10 8LE.

News

Staff Recognition

This month's Staff Recognition goes to Frankie from our Honey Bees Room. Frankie has been learning to open and close the nursery recently and done so well in doing so. Over the last few weeks Frankie has shown great confidence and ability in her new role. Keep up the good work!





Staff Profiles

As parents/ carers are no longer coming into the setting to see the staff like they used to, we thought it would be a good idea each month to do a Staff Profile for you all to see a photo of the staff members and a bit of information about them to get to know them a little more.

Stacey Owen

Stacey Owen has worked for Bumbles since July 2021 and a is Level 3 qualified member of staff. Stacey works within our Honey Bees Room as a permanent member of staff where she has developed amazing bonds with the children and staff in the room.

Stacey enjoys spending time with her friends and family.

In her spare time Stacey also enjoys creating different things using Resin.

Diary Dates, Celebrations & Events Calendar

- Bonfire Night- 5th November
- Remembrance Day- 11th November
- Diwali- 14th November
- Road Safety Week- 16th- 20th November
- World Hello Day- 21st November

<u>Parent Reminders / Information</u>

- Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Our website is live, please look at <u>www.bumblesnursery.co.uk</u>. We would appreciate any feedback you may have.
- Your child's progress will be tracked over the next month or so, don't worry as on the eylog it won't be visible through observations sent but if any staff have any concerns, they will speak to you and vice versa, if you have any concerns then please speak to your child's Key Carer.







Baby Bees

Baby Bees have been focusing on speech and language a lot recently. They have been working on encouraging the children to say simple single words and have been doing this by using the children's interests for example, through play time and story time.

The children love listening to stories and looking at the pictures in the story books, the staff have been encouraging the children to repeat the words back to them as they are reading the story.





Honey Bees

Honey Bees have been working very hard to create their new Nursery Rhymes display.

They have used a variety of different methods to create lots of amazing art work for their new display.

The children all enjoyed getting involved and even chose what Nursery Rhymes they wanted on the display. Below you can see the children making a colourful wall for 'Humpty Dumpty' and Spiders for 'I Had A Little Spider.'

We cannot wait to see the display when it's all done!





Bizzy Bees

Bizzy Bees have been recently been doing different activates to develop and strengthen their fine motor skills such as cutting, threading and using tweezers, they especially enjoyed taking part in scissor activities which has also helped with their hand-eye coordination. This type of activity is vital for when children learn to develop pencil control which is very important for children to learn to form letters from their name. Well done Bizzy Bees!















All rooms have enjoyed playing outdoors in the lovely Autumn weather, watching how the trees have changed colour and how the leaves have begun to fall.

Wet suits and wellies are becoming are a regular occurrence and the children are loving splashing about in the muddy puddles.







Baby Bees Honey Bees Bizzy Bees

Eco Schools

A massive well done to our hard working Eco-School committee and their teacher Ella on achieving their Green Flag Award. You will shortly see our Flag handing outside the Nursery.

Ella Hughes- Eco Schools Committee









Partnership with Parents



As we are getting to that time of year where we are starting to think about Christmas, could we please ask if you have any unwanted Christmas Lights that you will be throwing out or not using this year, that you kindly donate them to the nursery, not only would ourselves and the children really appreciate it, it is really good for the environment as you would be recycling.

Frankie Small- Partnership with Parents Coordinator.

Thank You

If you ever have any queries or questions please always feel free to call or email to speak to myself or a member of my team.

Lyndsey and the staff team at Bumbles Nursery







